
Membership Form

Your membership in the TPA will help cover the costs of:

 Maintaining and repairing the dam...without the dam we wouldn’t have the pond!

 Supporting the Courtesy Boat Inspection Program (CBI) with paid and volunteer inspectors
  at the public boat launch. 

 Educating residents and boaters about the hazards of invasives:
  Eurasian milfoil, Northern Pike and other species that could harm the pond.

 Maintaining and replacing all buoys on the pond.

 Producing an annual newsletter to keep all members and residents informed.

TPA’s Main Purpose:
 1. Preserve Our Water Quality
 2. Maintain Our Dam

The TPA is an all volunteer organization that operates from membership dues and donations.

Currently about half of Torsey Pond property owners are members of the TPA...
The pond needs EVERYONE to be a member!  Please use the form below or on our website and join us today!

Torseypond.org

Please make check payable to Torsey Pond Association
All dues & donations are tax deductible!  We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization

Torsey Pond Association Annual Dues and Donations - 2024

Please return this form to:
Keith Coulling, Treasurer, TPA 
8 Columbine Lane
Mount Vernon, ME 04352 

Name: 

Address: (mailing)   

City, State, Zip:  

(Camp address if different)

Phone:    Email: 

Total:

TORSEY POND ASSOCIATION 
Torseypond.org 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 OFFICERS  
President: Davis Gross 

Vice President: Darcy Whittemore   
Treasurer: Keith Coulling  

Clerk: Mark Dershwitz  

DIRECTORS
Judith Beck 
Stephanie Donaldson 
Andrea Falaguerra
Alan Howie

 

John Kingsley
Ben (Greg) Parish  
Kasey Rogers  
Andy Zuorski 
 

(Courtesy Boat Inspections at the public boat launch)

Additional donation for Stanis Coryell Scholarship Fund:  

Additional donation for Milfoil Prevention & CBI:

Additional donation for Torsey Pond Association:

Annual Dues $50




